
The Williamsburg Community Association 
is proud and pleased to announce

Headed by COP Manager Gary Carter, police, firetrucks, and residents 
of the community we will meet in front of Bedford E.S. at 6:30 p.m. on 

Aug. 3rd. Our car caravan will wind its way through the community 
twice, demonstrating our commitment to watching out for our 

neighbors and ourselves.

CAR PARADE

Those of you interested in being 
in the parade, please contact 
Gary Carter at: 410-978-4599 
Please participate, the larger the 
parade the bigger the point we 
can all make.

This year again we will have a number of gifts to 
distribute.�Only�those of you who�cheer us on by waving curbside 

will be eligible to receive them as we cannot stop the caravan.

our 
10th 

annual...

Tuesday 
August 3rd 
at 6:30 pm

 Please visit the website at www.williamsburgcommunity.org  • July 2021: Flyer Text by Maxine Rubin, Design by Glen Charlow Desktop Publishing



As most of you know from our previous 
updates, working with Baltimore 
County Public Schools (BCPS) has not 
been an easy job. In negotiating with 
them we have not yet come to an 
agreement on the placement of the ball 
fields which they want to put on the 
corners of Kahn and Dorman. 
However, we are not done yet and as 
we continue the process, we will 
continue to keep you in the loop. Once 
again, however, we do want to make it 
clear that the WCA is absolutely in 
favor of the new school which will be a 
two story 21st century (tech ready) 
facility facing Campfield Rd. Our issue 
is about the placement of the ball 
fields. We need the BCPS to engage 
with us in thinking "outside the box" 
about how their plan can be improved 
for the sake of our community. 
 
We had a meeting with BCPS on May 
20th and again on June 29th. 
Unfortunately the June meeting did 
not go as we had hoped but we made it 

very clear to them, both in that 
meeting and in our most recent 
position paper, that we will do 
whatever needs to be done in order to 
cause a change in their thinking. Our 
president Glen Charlow, V.P. Maxine 
Rubin, and resident and member of the 
WCA, Dr. D'Artegnon Tisdale have been 
the core negotiators. We want to make 
it possible for all of our members to be 
a part of this process but right now we 
are meeting virtually and only so 
many folks can be on at one time. We 
are waiting until we can get back into 
the library again as Covid precautions 
are being slowly lifted in the State of 
Maryland. When that happens, key 
players from BCPS will be invited to 
general membership meetings for you 
to interact with face to face. 
 
Hopefully, we will meet with BCPS 
again before that and we'll share the 
results of that meeting with you as 
well.

TWO BALL-FIELDS TO RELOCATE TO 
CORNER OF KAHN & DORMAN DRIVES

Kahn Dr.

Dorman Dr.

Campfield Rd.


